
Hello, and welcome back

We are excited to begin the 2nd (spring) semester. This semester is always a busy time with the 
beginning of spring activities and with the end of the school year.  In 6 th grade Geography, we will be 
completing the final chapters of the textbook and continue are studies of the western hemisphere.  The 
chapters we will be studying and learning begin in the North American Continent, the countries of 
Canada, Mexico and the Caribbean Islands. After spring break in March, we will complete the semester 
with the study of Central America and the continent of South America.

Again, if you or your child have any questions please contact me by email 
bobby.cooper@sequoyaheagles.net

Have a good day and “Go Eagles”

 Coach Cooper
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